

Miss Widdett and Mrs Sheehy

Welcome To Class 6WS

Miss Widdett Mrs Sheehy



Mrs Partridge



Mrs Jander

Dear the future 6WS class,

We are so looking forward to teaching you in Year Six. It will be such an exciting time in September when you come back refreshed from your summer holidays ready to embark on your final year of primary school. We are all very sure that you are going to have a really wonderful, memorable year with us.

It has been a pleasure to spend some time with you this week, getting to know you and inviting you to join us in our lovely classroom. We have been very impressed by your super attitude and feel confident that you will adapt brilliantly to life in Year Six.

We hope you all have a wonderful and relaxing summer holiday whatever you get up to. We all have plans to spend some time with our families, do a bit of relaxing, watch the Olympic Games on TV and maybe have an adventure or two. When we return, we can all share our news and catch up after six weeks away – hopefully with plenty of sunshine!

See you in September! With warm wishes, Miss Widdett, Mrs Sheehy, Mrs Partridge and Mrs Jander.